
SERVICES WE OFFER 

 

Annual Report Information 

Assessment/Survey Analysis &      
Administration 

Data for Faculty/Staff/Student        
Research 

Enrollment Data 

Fact Book 

IHL Reports 

Request Form 

Resources 

Statistical Profile 

NOTES FROM OUR ASSESSMENT CORNER          
Faculty/Course Evaluations for Fall 2010:  
The course evaluation reports from the Fall 2010 semester are currently being processed. 
All departments should receive their course evaluation reports by the end of February. 
 
Chair Evaluations: Full-time faculty have received an email to evaluate chairs. The     
deadline to complete the evaluation is Tuesday, February, 15, 2011 at 5pm. 
 
Dean Evaluations: Full-time faculty will be receiving an email Wednesday, February 16, 
2011 to evaluate their respective dean. The deadline to complete the evaluation will be 
Wednesday, March 2, 2011 at 5pm. 
 
Library Student Survey:  Students received an email asking them to complete the Library 
Student Survey. Please encourage your students to complete the survey by Tuesday, 
March 1, 2011. 
 
Fall 2010 Graduation & Advisement/Major Survey:  Results are currently being proc-
essed for this survey. An email will be sent out when the results are available on the IRP 
website. 
 
Library Faculty Survey: Faculty received an email asking them to complete the Library 
Faculty Survey. Please respond to this survey by Tuesday, February 22, 2011.  
 
Upcoming Surveys: 
 Coahoma County Higher Education Survey 
 
NOTES FROM OUR RESEARCH/DATA CORNER 
Current Projects: 
 Automating Faculty Credential Reports 
 Pilot Study: Reducing Student Absences in Lower-Level Social Science Courses and 

Lower-Level Math Courses 
 SACS Fifth-Year Interim Report Response 
 SACS 2014 Reaffirmation Planning and Preparation 
 Spring 2011 Enrollment 
 Wintergreen Orchard House Survey 
 Peterson’s Undergraduate Survey 
 ACT Institutional Data Questionnaire 
 AAUP Faculty Salary Survey 
 Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 (Implementation of Guidelines) 
 
Upcoming Presentations: 
 Microsoft Excel Training for Faculty and Staff February 15th and 16th at 10am and 

2pm. 
 Mississippi Association for Institutional Research Annual Conference March 31-April 

1st  

 

CONTACT US TODAY!  
 
Email: ir@deltastate.edu  
Phone: 662.846.4050 
Office: Kent Wyatt Hall 234 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 The average American will spend $119.67 on Valentine’s Day this year, up 

from $100.89 last year.  
 About 1 billion Valentine's Day cards are exchanged each year. That’s the 

second largest seasonal card-send occasion of the year, next to Christmas  
 The first televised tour of the White House aired on February 14 in 1962. 

First Lady Jackie Kennedy hosted the tour.  
For more interesting Valentine’s facts, click here. 
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